Arden Innovations
Dear Sirs and Madams,

In response to your company’s request for an MSDS sheet for our product, the CPAP Hose Lift, we respond as follows:

Arden Innovations does not consider the CPAP Hose Lift, a mechanical apparatus for respiratory therapy comfort, to be or contain hazardous chemicals based on evaluations made by Arden under the OSHA Hazard Communication Standard, 29 CFR 1910.1200.

We appreciate your business.

Best Regards,
Edward Baxter
1280 County Road 100
    Georgetown, TX 78626-2255 USA

512-930-0565  phone and facsimile

info@ardeninnovations.com

